
NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that regular classes for the session 2024-25 will be 

resumed from 05-11-2024 (Tuesday) i.e., after Puja Vacation. Therefore, all 
the students of HS and FYUGP are directed to attend the regular classes 
according to their class routine. 

Copy for information and necessary action to: 
1. Notice Board of Vice-Principal's Room. 

2. College Website. 

Dated: 04-11-2024 

3. Coordinator, IQAC, G.C. College. 
4. Office file. 

Prioipal 
Gurucharan College, Silchar 

Pricipai 
GC. Ccece. Qilelar 

Preepal 
Gurucharan College, Silchar 

Principal 
G.C. Ccl!ege, Silchar 
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